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Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 10/7/2021

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

 Our staff has done a great job navigating the current situation. Certified staff as well as 
classified staff have worked hard to cover for each other as we’ve strived to keep the 
doors open and school continuing. 

 I helped lead training this week for some of Idaho’s new superintendents. There are many 
new superintendents in Idaho. I can’t imagine being a new superintendent during these 
times. 

 The future of ADA versus Enrollment for funding purposes is yet to be determined. The 
State Board is cautious to wade, once again, into the legislative arena by taking on this 
issue but it’s still a possibility. Stay tuned.  


